
GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 
MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFFAIRS

LOK SABHA 
UNSTARRED QUESTION NO.4089
TO BE ANSWERED ON 18.03.2020

CONSULATE OF GCC

4089. SHRI RAJMOHAN UNNITHAN:

  Will the Minister of EXTERNAL AFFAIRS be pleased to state:

(a) whether the Government of India has any plan to open the consulates of
the GCC (Gulf Cooperation Council) countries in Kerala; and

(b) if so, the details thereof?

ANSWER
THE MINISTER OF STATE IN THE MINISTRY OF EXTERNAL AFAIRS

[SHRI V. MURALEEDHARAN]

(a) & (b) The Ministry is not in receipt of any proposal for the establishment
of Consulate in Kerala by any of the GCC (Gulf Cooperation Council) countries.

***


